
Please consider this email as my SUPPORT FOR HB2927, which Enacts Interstate Compact for 

Agreement Among the States to Elect the President by National Popular Vote. 

 

I strongly believe that the US should elect a President by National Popular vote. In these times, 

we need to accept every vote equally and allow for true representation from informed citizens 

across the nation. The Electoral system is flawed, outdated, and evidently very dangerous, as has 

been proven in 2000 and 2016!  

 

Thank you for your consideration!  
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